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From: John S. Klein [johnsklein4@icloud.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 6:27 PM 

To: Theresa Utton 

Subject: Budget for DS 

 
Hello,  
 
I am concerned about the proposed degradation of care for our most fragile  Vermont. citizens. 
Please protect the existing DS budget and do not make cuts to it.”  
 
John S. Klein, Ph.D. 
Retired Professor of Psychology, Castleton 


